
The Palace Group’s founders, Helen and Jacob Shaham, marked 
the occasion in grand fashion. City of Weston Mayor Daniel J. 

Stermer and Commissioners were on hand to make it “official” and 
donned hard hats for the ceremonial ground breaking. 

“We’ve eagerly anticipated our return to the vibrant city of 
Weston and to answer the needs of families desiring to have their 
parents closer,” said Helen Shaham, The Palace Group’s President.  
Opening in 2020, The Palace at Weston will have 320 residences 
of independent, assisted living and memory care. It will raise the 
bar on senior living and incorporate the finest in quality, luxury 

and care that are the trademarks of The Palace Group.

It’s official! Ground has been officially broken  
for the long-awaited Palace at Weston!

Call 954.217.2000 for more information.

The Palace at Weston Breaks Ground

954.217.2000 
www.ThePalace.org

Independent Living • Assisted Living • Memory Care

FROM L to R: Palace VP of Construction Alon Ben-David, 
 Weston City Commissioner Byron Jaffe, Weston Mayor Daniel Stermer, 

Palace Owners Jacob & Helen Shaham, Weston City Commissioners 
Margaret Brown, Toby Feuer, and Thomas Kallman.


